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Central Business District

Staff Findings

■ NO TIF revenues will be generated by the project.

■ The request is after project approvals.

■ Only an estimated 5% of the of the total development site is within the CBD RDA
boundary.

■ None of the project is within the TIF collection area.

■ The CBD RDA doesn’t have any funding for such a reimbursement.

■ The RDA would be promising the City’s portion of property tax collected back to
the development. The City will only receive an estimated $23,420 per year in
property taxes once the entire project is built out.

– ~$7,000 for the commercial building

– ~$16,315 for all 61 residential units ($267/unit)



Staff Recommendation

Based on the analysis of the request, staff recommends that the 
Redevelopment Agency of Murray DENY the request for reimbursement 
for the address 84 West 4800 South. 
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Central Business District

Central Business District

■ Taxable base value has grown 1,533% ($7,083,613 to $115,707,371 in 2018)

■ 2018 assessed value is 12.3% higher than 2017 (from $103,020,502  to
$115,707,371)

■ Murray City was 9.2% increase




